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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

Rideshare drivers shouldn't be treated as second-class citizens. The fundamental 

protections that are afforded workers in our democracy should extend to rideshare 

drivers as well since they are treated as employees and not as contractors. Please 

support SB 1166’s worker protections for rideshare drivers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Bourseau 

Uber driver  


